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Driver Education Courses

Passage of this bill may increase student fees for the cost of Public School Driver’s 
Education training to offset Local District funds currently used as a revenue source and 
for possible increased fee waiver costs.  School Districts could redirect revenues of 
approximately $1,250,000 to other program expenses.  No fiscal impact to the state.

There may be an increased cost to individuals for Public Education driver's training.
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